
 

Summer 2022 

2nd Quarter 

The Board of Directors has declared a divi-

dend of 0.40% for the 2nd quarter of 2022. 

This is an APY of  0.40%.  

Dividends on Share Accounts 

 

Mobile Banking Options 

 

Mobile App for IOS and Android coming soon!! Stay tuned for more details. With this new 

product we will also have remote mobile deposit. We are very  

excited and hope you are too! 

 

We have a card reader terminal in office for Visa and Mastercard cash advances.  

We can also do this using a debit card that is tied to any checking account. 

 

 Paying your loan by phone is also available!! We can take your Visa debit or your Mastercard 

debit or credit  card over the phone for payments! 

Auto Loan Special 

 
Rates as low as 2.00% for new  
autos and 3.00% for used autos.  

 

 

October’s International Credit Union Day Celebration 
 

Thursday October 20, 2021 11am-1:00pm. 
We are planning to celebrate International Credit Union Day/Member  

Appreciation Day with a chili feed in our basement banquet room.  
Stop in to eat and enter into our drawings.  

You will not have to be present to win.  

Kids Club Pilot Program Launches  July 1!  
 

$10.00 will be deposited to active  minor (newborn-seventeen years of age) share accounts 
during their birthday month! An active account is defined as any share account having at 

least 1 deposit or withdrawal in the last 12 months. Show those kids their statements and em-
power them to be financial savers.  



Phone: 913-682-2928 

Fax: 913-682-2991 

E-mail: swatkins@usplkefcu.org 

We’re on the Web! 
www.usplkefcu.org 
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Stacey Watkins, Manager 

USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union will be 
closed in observance of the following  

holidays:  
 

• Monday July 4th- Independence Day  
• Monday September 5th- Labor Day 

 
Our ATM is always open! 

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS 
Beware of Scams 

 
Always be aware and on guard to pro-

tect your personal  
information. If you ever see or hear 

anything suspicious  
pertaining to your credit union  

account call us 
 immediately! 

 

Staff Email Addresses: 
Cory: csnowberg@usplkefcu.org 

Holli: hsmith@usplkefcu.org 
Jill: jprice@usplkefcu.org 

 

Holli Smith 
Holli Started with the credit union on May 2, 2022, as our new 

Loan Officer/Universal Banker. 
Holli is a Midwest gal, who grew up in Excelsior Springs, MO, attended Highland Commu-

nity College and has since made her home in Platte City, MO.  
With her husband Brady, she has two beautiful children, 

 Brayson (6) and Heidi (4). 
If she’s not home then she is on the sidelines of her children’s ball games or dance classes 

either coaching or being their biggest fan.  
In her spare time she loves being outdoors camping or going on float trips with family and 

friends.  
Holli is an avid coffee lover and needs that first sip of fuel to get her day going! 

Staff Highlights 

Other online options: 
 

Membership share applications are now online! Make sure to include the 
 required notary form if you are mailing the  application to us.  

All members are allowed two share accounts.  
 


